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As a preservation professional, I am generally in favor of reinvigorating the Oregon 

special assessment program. I chose neutral as a position, because I believe 

strongly that the incentives should be available to residential property owners, in 

addition to commercial property. I hope that the Senate will revise this oversight 

before passing the bill. 


